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Brule River Riders Snwomobile Club



Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI



January 18, 2018

The  January 18, 2018, meeting was called to order by President Al Makela at 7:00 pm.
 
Secretary's report/Approval of Minutes:  Minutes were read and accepted.
 
Correspondence:  The Furrow magazine and White Stars Tours.
 
Treasures report:  Read by Matt Hughes.  Motion to accept by Rick P  second by Dave W.
 
Bills:  Blue Ribbon Coalition Dues $100  Motion to pay by Dave W and second by Bruce B.
 
Groomer Trails:  All trails in good shape and all groomers working.
 
Priem bridge:  Do not freeze down bridge area.  Waiting for contractor to start work.
 
Skandic update:  More damage has been found, Al contacted insurance company, waiting for another estimate and dealer trying to find parts.
 
NTA:  Next meeting Feb 6, 2018
 
TCC:  Nothing new
 
AWSC:  Bruce gave a small report on directors meeting in Hayward.  He will send out minutes when he receives them.
 

Social:  Hats and shirts available at Shirts Unlimited.  Vintage ride from Gravel Pit Bar to Lake Nebagamon and back, Feb 24, 2018.
 
Unfinished business:  None
 
New Business:  Al discussed what Waino Riders club wants to do with trail 1, still a lot of questions.  We will try to get answers.  Also discussed a turn around loop at the end of Bayfield 24 across from the County line in Bayfield County Forestry land.  
 
Next meeting Feb. 1, 2018
 
Motion to adjourn 7:31 by Zachary M   second by Dave W.
